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The fifth meeting of the Combat Sports Authority of NSW Industry Advisory Group (IAG) took place 
on 11 December 2023. 

The IAG is considering changes to Rule 15, the Head Cut Rule. The IAG agreed to consider this 
further at the next meeting. 

IAG members noted an update on the progress of the Combat Sports Amendment Bill 2023. The 
draft Bill underwent public consultation in October 2023 and is expected to be introduced in 
Parliament in early 2024.  

The IAG expects to meet again in January or February 2024.  

 


